1/16/2019

Re: ALRC Extension

During the renovation of the former Sons of Norway Center to the Winnebago Arts Café the
construction team faced several unforeseen structural and infrastructure updates mandated by code to
meet todays standards. The single outstanding problem to resolve currently is the final installation of
the Soda Gun system to pass our final plumbing inspection. The soda gun requires hard water to
carbonate and this was missed from our plumber during our rough plumbing install. As the soda was
one of the last things we had on our schedule, it took longer than expected to coordinate with th
plumber to come and re-rough in plumbing to bypass the water softener to supply the soda gun system.
This backed us up to have an expected finish date of January 26" 2019.

I am asking you as the General Contractor to grant us an extension for our liquor license completion
date so we can properly equip the building without cutting corners for the long run. | apologize and
hope you understand.

With gratitude,

Jacob & John DeHaven




